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March 19, 2009

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Processing Center
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Subject: Duke Energy Carolinas, LLC
Oconee Nuclear Station, Units 1, 2, and 3
Docket Nos. 50-269, 50-270, 50-287
Oconee Nuclear Station (ONS) Management Changes

The purpose of this letter is to inform the NRC of the changes in Oconee
Management for future correspondence. Mr. Robert Meixell will temporarily replace
Mr. Graham Davenport as ONS Regulatory Compliance Manager. Mr. Meixell's
phone number is 864-873-3279. His email address is RCMeixell(bdukeenergy.com

Please amend your distribution lists to reflect the above. If you have any questions
please contact Judy Smith at 864-873-4309.

Sincerely,

jr Dave Baxter
Vice President
Oconee Nuclear Station

www. duke-energy. com
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xc: Mr. Luis Reyes, Regional Administrator
USNRC, Region II
Sam Nunn Atlanta Federal Center
Suite 23T85, 61 Forsyth Street, SW, Atlanta, GA 30303-8931

Mr. Andy Hutto, Senior Resident Inspector
Oconee Nuclear Station

Mr. John Stang, Project Manager
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001


